New Bedford trash/recycling
collection delayed two days

Residents are reminded that there 1is NO trash/recycling
collection today, Thursday, January 14, 2018, due to today’s
storm. There is NO commercial trash collection today.

The remaining trash collection this week by ABC Disposal will
take place on a two-day delay, as follows:

If your trash is normally collected on Thursday it will be
collected on Saturday; if your trash is normally collected on
Friday it will be collected on Sunday.
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